
Procurement Department 

RFQ: Architectural & Engineering Design Services for Security Upgrades to Utility Tunnels 

Project SU-032023 

Addendum #01 * July 11, 2023 

To: Prospective Bidders  No. of Pages:  2 

SUNY Purchase hereby issues this Addendum for the above referenced RFQ, in order to provide the 
following clarification: 

Item 1: 
SUNY Purchase received a question at the pre-proposal meeting and via email. The question and 
answer are provided on the following page. 

Please be sure to sign THIS ADDENDUM (as acknowledgment that your firm received it) and submit it 
with your qualifications package, which is due Tuesday, July 18, 2023, at 3 pm. 

Respectfully, 

Sheli Taylor 
Sheli Taylor, Associate Director 
Contract & Procurement Services 

Acknowledgement of ADDENDUM  #01 

______________________________ 
Signature                  Date 
_____________________________ 
Typed printed name and title  
______________________________ 
Company name



Purchase College Project #SU-032023  
Architectural & Engineering Design Services for Security Upgrades to 

Utility Tunnels 
 

Addendum #01 - Consultant’s Questions & Answers 
 

Z:\Department\Capital Construction\Design Services - Utility Tunnel Safety Upgrade\2 Solicitation Documents\Q & A _ Addendum\Bidder's Questions SU-032023.doc Page 1 of 1 

 
Q1. I am writing to inquire if the $250,000 program budget is the total construction cost or 

anticipated budget for professional services? 
 
 
A1. Yes, we established an initial budget of $250,000 for construction.  Design fees are 

separate from this.  Please do not submit a price with your RFQ response.  At this 
time, we are only looking for qualifications. 
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